Middle School wrestling starts soon!

WHO: The NFDL/SMS Co-Op wrestling team is open to boys and girls in 6th-8th grade.

WHERE: NEW this year, practices for SMS students will be at Springs! The teams will
combine for meets/duals.

WHEN: January 31st - March 15th; practice will be right after school.
**Parent Meeting: 3:30PM on January 27th in the SMS cafeteria.*

SMS Coach: Jeff Klein
NFDL Coaches: Ken Giebel and Doug Forsythe

Sign Up Here: https://tinyurl.com/5etkcruk Parents - Please use your email address



https://tinyurl.com/5etkcruk

